MINUTES OF WAS COMMITTEE MEETING MODAY 19TH OCTOBER BLUE ANCHOR HOYLAKE.
1) Chairman’s Welcome. Dave Morris thanked all for coming.
2) Apologies for absence. Chris Smith. Sylvia Cheater. Nigel Brierly
Present. Dave Morris (chair) Ron Jones (treas.) Rose Chandler, Lynne Goddard (joint secs).Peter Mangan. Ann Nugent. Pam and Ian McCarron. Shaun  McGee.
3) Minutes of Previous Meeting. 6th July passed as a true record of the meeting.
4) Matters Arising. Check that the new chart/map compiled by Vicky Abbot and Margaret Campbell indicating waiting list times is accessible via the WAS website
5) Chairman’s Report. Dave said that he was pleased that the AGM had been well attended, but commented that most individual plot holders were still unaware of WAS or what our purpose was. He felt that we should make an effort to address this matter and that we could visit sites and let plot holders know about us. He was sorry to hear that Wirral Council did not wish to send any reps to this meeting due to the fact that they attended a recent Site Secretaries meeting.  
6) Treasurers Report. Ron Jones said we had made £31.00 on the Raffle from AGM.
7) NAS Report. Dave Morris commented the NAS had moved on from the problems it had experienced last year and that it was in safe hands with the new committee. Nationally the NA were promoting that allotment sites should be registered as ‘Community Assets’ however felt he  that this wasn’t relevant for most Wirral sites as they were acknowledged  as statutory sites, the only exception, he felt, would be for any new allotment sites.  Although Vicky had informed the AGM that Wirral Council had renewed their NAS membership the NAS have not received it.  Dave has emailed Vicky to ask for more details re the renewal. 

The next NAS meeting will be held in Flixton, Manchester on Sunday 15th November. Dave will be going and offered a lift to anyone else who wished to attend the meeting.
8) Wirral Council Update. Site Secs meeting had been well attended, good to see Team Leaders attending. £168.000 per annum allocated to allotments, accessible by site/society secs contacting team leaders. No Allotment accounts were available but Mary Worrall said that she will deal with this. Still no news on when new IT system will be in place. New Allotment Strategy was ready to be presented to Cabinet, but not sure when this will be. (Lynne will contact Leah Fraser and see if she can help with dates).
9) How to encourage greater involvement in WAS. We would like to hold quarterly open meetings with a guest speaker. Arrange a day trip to Grow Your Own, Stoneleigh Park March 2016 and possibly the Harrogate Autumn Show.

It was suggested that each Committee member contact sites in their area,(as defined by area maps) and make contact with site secs, society secs and plot holders, gather any contact details to enable them to be kept  informed of upcoming meetings, events etc.  Dave will send out a draft questionnaire to enable Committee members to gather key information on each site. 

10) Any Other Business.
Pam said that she had been greatly encouraged by new area rep system and that it was working well at her site, however Ann Nugent said that her site hadn’t been allocated a Rep. Consensus was that new allotment management had improved over the last year, and that we should adopt a positive attitude towards the new system.

Shaun and Dave said that the open day, offering ‘unlettable plots’ at Bebington Road had been a great success. This could now be implemented across all sites who had this problem.
11) Date and Venue for next meeting, Monday January 18th, venue to be decided. Lynne will find out about St Joseph’s Parish Centre.

